
 

      

 

       September 3, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, September 3, 2009, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 56-09 (K9-057), Safety Building – EIFS Cladding Project, and submits 

same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

 Contractor      Base Bid  Alt. 1 

 

 Camosy, Inc.      $22,500.00  $6,200.00 

 Rasch Const. & Eng., Inc.    $23,000.00  $6,500.00 

 Custom Restoration, Inc.    $24,450.00  $8,500.00 

 Winghart, Inc.      $29,890.00  $13,600.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $75,000.00. It is recommended that the bid be 

awarded to Camosy, Inc. at their base bid of $22,500.00 plus Alternate 1 at $6,200.00, for a total 

contract amount of $28,700.00. Funding for this public works project is available in Account 

987.210.5010, Safety Building Precast panel Replacement. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Thomas Friedel 

 Tom Eeg 

 Jerry Scott  
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